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To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am writing this letter to offer support for removing the requirement for paperwork for 
the custom meat processing exemption of sales tax.  The amount of paperwork that it 
has generated is cumbersome.  Customers and employees have difficulties explaining 
the requirement and understanding it.  Also, it creates a significant burden on the 
business for maintaining the records for 3 years.  There is also difficulty with over the 
phone payments.  The elimination of this requirement would be terrific. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ryan Swenson 
Co-Owner Swenson Meat Processing 
DBA Duis Meat Processing & Smoky River Meats 
(785) 243-7850 
info@duismeat.com  


